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Corporate Information Management, ATIPP Office

Final Response ATIPP Access Request 21-323

Decision

The department of Highways and Public Works has searched Carrier Compliance branch and has
identified records responsive to Access Request #21-323. Our final response on the information is as
follows:

Access Granted in Part

The department of Highways and Public Works has provided records in part relating to the request
noted below:

Any and all records, communications, and data of a white 2013 Peterbilt
conventional tractor (Yukon Licence plate CJ937, and British Columbia licence plate
LT 2304), driven by [NAME] for Hy's North Transport Ltd., that attended at the
Yukon weigh scale stations between February 24, 2018 and February 27, 2018. The
attached trailers had licence plates of 5KB9-24 (Alberta) and T 2304 (British
Columbia).

If there are any records, communications, and data that this semi-truck did not
attend at any or all Yukon weigh scale stations between February 24, 2018 and
February 27, 2018, please provide any and all records, communications or data
regarding its non-attendance.

Third party names, signatures, cell phone numbers and personal information have been withheld under
section 70(1) of the ATIPP Act as disclosure would be an unreasonable invasion of third party privacy.

Third party business information that could reasonably be expected to result in undue financial loss or
gain to a person or entity or harm the competitive position of the third party was redacted under

section 77(1)(a)(c) of the ATIPP Act.

There will be no charge for this request.



Right to Complain

You have the right to make a complaint in respect of this response to the Yukon information and
Privacy Commissioner under Section 66 of the ATIPP Act, no later than 30 business days after you
receive this response. To make a complaint, contact:

Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner

3162 3™ Ave,

Whitehorse, YK Y1A 1G3

E-mail: intake@yukonombudsman.ca

Phone: (867) 667-8468; toll free (in Yukon) 1-800-661-0408 (ext. 8468)

Contact Person in Department

If there are any questions, please contact Mia Archambault, Access and Privacy Analyst for the
department of Highways and Public Works at (867) 667-5040 or hpw.atipp@yukeon.ca
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